
Rochester AIS Report for August NYN AWSC Meeting and Fall Assembly 

 

Rotation of Service: 
 Several Service Positions are open for the coming term. They include: 
Chairperson, Vice Chair, Secretary, Office Manager, Finance Chairperson, and Intergroup 
Representative. 
Requesting nominations be submitted by the October meeting. 
The slate of candidates to be published in our October newsletter,  
Discussion and Vote for new officers will occur at our November meeting.  
 
Book Depot 
The new daily reader, “A Little Time for Myself”, has been flying off the shelf. 
Our book depot ran out and are awaiting the next printing to restock our shelves. 
 

Outreach 

Our outreach committee remains very active. 

Along with regular presence at area rehabs and halfway houses, a member represented Al-
Anon at the very first Recovery Fair presented by the Monroe County Department of Public 
Health. This event took place on Saturday, July 29, 2023 and was held at Genesee Valley Park 
form 11:00am to 4:00pm.  

 Rochester has two Beginners meetings that are both electronic and have had great attendance 
with 2 members of a beginners meeting volunteering for service at the AIS level! 

Continue to mail out newcomer packets to those requesting on our website.  

 

Alateen 

We have one weekly meeting which has several regulars, though summer time attendance was 
lower but recently had a couple newcomers. 
 
Rochester has only a few AMISAS’ and are seeking greater involvement. 
To assist in this effort, Our AIS office will be holding an informational meeting to learn more and 
start the process of becoming an AMIAS on Saturday, October 28th, 1 - 2:30 pm on zoom. 
Anyone from the NYN area curious/interested in this service opportunity are encouraged to join 
us!  
Check out the flyer on our website under “events”. 
 


